
PLEASE JOIN US
FOR THE WAASIGAN VIRTUAL INFORMATION SESSION

Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) has been powering northwestern 
Ontario for more than 70 years, and we are dedicated to being your trusted 
community partner. We want to be ready to support growth in the region, 
which is why we are investing in the development work for the Waasigan 
Transmission Line now. Waasigan is a proposed new 230 kilovolt transmission 
line between Thunder Bay, Atikokan and Dryden.

Hydro One has initiated an environmental assessment (EA) under the Ontario 
Environmental Assessment Act for the Waasigan Transmission Line. The first step 
in the EA process is the preparation of a Terms of Reference (ToR). The ToR sets 
out the framework for the EA, including the studies and consultation activities to 
be undertaken, and identifies alternatives (such as preliminary alternative routes 
for the new line) to be assessed in the EA. The draft ToR was released for a  
45-day review on June 29, 2020. To learn more about the project and to 
access the draft ToR, please visit www.HydroOne.com/Waasigan. 

To protect the health and safety of our employees and community members, 
Hydro One is hosting a virtual information session that will include both a 
livestream presentation and telephone conference. By joining, you will have  
an opportunity to learn more about the project and the draft ToR, as well as  
ask live questions to members of our project team. 

HOW TO PARTICIPATE
Please join us on:
Thursday, July 30, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. EST / 6:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. CST

1.  To register in advance and view the livestream presentation, visit  
www.HydroOne.com/Waasigan.

2.  To participate via telephone conference, dial 1-800-247-6004 at the time of the 
event.

3.  To submit a question in advance or for more information, please contact Hydro One 
Community Relations – Community.Relations@HydroOne.com or 1-877-345-6799.

As part of our outreach, you may also receive automated calls on July 27 and July 30 
inviting you to the event.

If you would like any further information or have any questions, please contact us at:
1-877-345-6799     Community.Relations@HydroOne.com     www.HydroOne.com/Waasigan 

Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act  
All personal information included in a 
submission – such as name, email address, 
address, telephone number and property 
location – is collected, maintained and 
disclosed by the Ministry of the Environment, 
Conservation and Parks for the purpose 
of transparency and consultation. The 
information is collected under the authority 
of the Environmental Assessment Act or is 
collected and maintained for the purpose 
of creating a record that is available to the 
general public as described in s. 37 of the 
Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act. Personal information you submit 
will become part of a public record that is 
available to the general public unless you 
request that your personal information remain 
confidential. For more information, please 
contact the Ministry of the Environment, 
Conservation and Parks’ Freedom of 
Information and Privacy Coordinator at 
416-314-4075.
Si vous souhaitez une copie de cette 
notification en français, veuillez visiter le site 
Internet du projet ou envoyer un email au 
projet pour en demander une copie.
Date first issued: July 13, 2020.
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